
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be celebrating three different events over the next two weeks, please see the below 

information.  

Remembrance Day  

To celebrate and recognise Remembrance Day the School Council 

will be selling official Poppy themed items including slap bands, 

pins, wristbands and more during Lunch Time next week.  If you 

wish for your child/ren to purchase any Remembrance Day items 

please send them to school with some money to do so.  We would 

recommend a donation of £1 per item.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Anti-Bullying Week, ‘cool to be kind’ is Monday 11th November – Friday 15th November and to 

celebrate we will be wearing odd socks on Tuesday 12th November. Other than odd socks it will 

remain a school uniform day.   

 

Children in Need 

Children in Need is on Friday 15th November and to celebrate and to take part in 

the ‘Great SPOTacular Appeal’ we will be wearing spotty clothes to school.   

To donate please use the link below:  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16398 

This fundraising event helps to make a real difference to the lives of children all 

across the UK. Their vision is that every child in the UK has a childhood which is 

safe, happy and secure, allowing them to reach their full potential. The fundraising 

events for Children in Need help to bring the entire nation together to do a variety 

of activities that raise money. 

 

As always, we appreciate your support and involvement in all of our events and celebrations.  

Take care and many thanks, 

 

The School Council and Miss Howard  
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